

Dear Katz Dalsey Academy Families,

Katz Dalsey Academy Charter School will continue to abide by the mandate given by Governor Murphy. It is with sadness that we announce Katz Dalsey will stay closed for the remainder of the school year, however we will continue to operate virtual platforms until our last day of school which is June 5, 2020. It is in the best interest of our school community to work together for the health and safety of students and staff.

It is important to reiterate that we will continue to provide instruction and school spirit virtually for the remainder of the school year. Please know our teachers are dedicated to supporting your children as they are encouraged and expected to complete assignments for core subject areas and specials.

Today you will receive your child's fourth marking period progress report. We know our Katz Dalsey students and parents have been working very hard to accomplish all the assignments required for the fourth marking period. If your child's progress report is missing a grade, contact the homeroom teacher immediately for clarification.

As the school year comes to a close, it is important to remember the following year's placement is based on the average of four marking period grades. This year, your child's final grade is the average of three marking periods (MP 1, MP 2, and MP 3). These 3 marking periods represent the time your child was receiving instruction in our building. The minimum final grade will be used for identifying students for the mandatory summer program (pending) and/or next school year's placement.

In an effort to keep some normalcy to the school year, we are coordinating with teachers to host our end of the year activities and ceremonies virtually. More information is forthcoming.

Our outlined plan of action can be seen in the table below.

	Virtual Teaching and Learning Timeline
May 6th - June 5th	Continue Virtual Instruction via Google Classroom
May 18th- May 29th	Continue Virtual Instruction via Google Classroom Testing days (google classroom and/or student and teacher one to one conferences
May 26th - May 29th	Spirit Week (schedule to go home soon)
June 1st - June 5th	End of the Year activities and ceremonies on Zoom. Stay in contact with your student's teacher for updates!
June 5th	Report Cards sent Digitally

We will continue to end this school year strong!